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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Christian Health Care Center
Address:
855 Aaron Dr
Lynden, WA 98264

Contact:
(360) 354-4434
https://www.chcclynden.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Our mission is to provide skilled nursing care with compassion and love in 
Christ’s name.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2023 Q3	 $500 to $2,500

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Christian Health Care Center.
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“The tradition of caring continues”

   

855 Aaron Drive 

Lynden, WA 98264 

(P) 360-354-4434 

(F) 360-354-3768 

chcclynden.org 

 
 

Date: May 1, 2024 
Report code: Q3 2023 14.2 
Recipient: Christian Health Care Center 
URL: https://chcclynden.org/ 
 
The Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions gift of assisted Christian Health Care Center 
in Lynden, Washington, in advancing toward its goal of updating critical IT and telephone 
systems that are obsolete and at risk of ceasing at any moment. 
 
CHCC operates the only locally owned not-for-profit skilled nursing facility in Whatcom County, 
currently providing an essential service to approximately 100 older adults who need long-term 
care and short-term therapeutic rehabilitation services.  
 
Such a cessation would impact our ability to receive, review and enter health care data. It 
would threaten our facility's ability to provide services to our residents and could require an 
immediate transfer of the residents to other facilities, likely not in this area. A communications 
system failure would also impact approximately 200 people who work at CHCC, as they would 
likely be without employment. 
 
The cost is high, so fundraising for our IT and telephone system upgrade will continue in the 
months ahead. For that reason, we do not have photos to share currently. 
 
We express our gratitude to Tulalip Tribes for its generous support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tonja Myers, Executive Director 
Christian Health Care Center 
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